
Important Announcement: New Registration 

Deadline 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that the registration deadline 

for the upcoming academic term has been extended. 

New Registration Deadline: March 15, 2024 

We encourage all students who have not yet registered to take advantage of this extension and 

complete their registration by the new deadline. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the registration 

office. 

Thank you for your attention, 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


